
  

 

  

 e-Bulletin #5 - Resilient Saanich Initiative Update 
 

  

 

The Resilient Saanich initiative is progressing in the Milestone One stage 
and there will soon be draft goals and objectives from the Resilient 
Saanich Technical Committee (RSTC) for public feedback.  All public 
participation opportunities will be communicated widely in Saanich and 
through these e-Bulletins. 

We have two new Resilient Saanich factsheets, posted on our website: 
 

Factsheet #6: Biodiversity & Protected Areas in Saanich - looks at 
how Saanich biodiversity and protected areas potentially measures up to 
the most commonly used governmental target. 

Factsheet #7: Environmental Stewardship Examples - highlights 
types of local stewardship programs and partnerships, with current 
examples from Saanich and other local government jurisdictions. 

These and other factsheets can be found on the project webpage: 
saanich.ca/biodiversity 
 

New email: In addition, we now have a dedicated Resilient Saanich 
email address.  This enables streamlining of communications from the 
public with staff, the Resilient Saanich Technical Committee, and in 
general for the submission of public feedback. The new email for 
Resilient Saanich is: biodiversity@saanich.ca.  Please see the privacy 
note below in relation to this email. 
 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Saanich Environmental Services 
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biodiversity@saanich.ca  

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA): Personal 
information you provide in this email is collected pursuant to section 26(c) 
& (e) of FIPPA and will only be used for the purposes of evaluating this 
initiative and/or responding to your email. Your personal information will 
not be disclosed except in accordance with FIPPA. Your comments may 
be publicly disclosed without personal identifiers. If you have any 
questions regarding its collection and disclosure, contact the Saanich 
Information and Privacy Team, 770 Vernon Avenue, Victoria BC, V8X 
2W7 or telephone 250-475-1775. 

                                             
  

 

 

 
 
 

 

Contact Us: 

If you have questions or feedback about  
Resilient Saanich, please contact: 
biodiversity@saanich.ca or 250-475-5471 
 
 

 

 Follow Us:   
  

 

 

 

mailto:biodiversity@saanich.ca
http://biodiversity@saanich.ca
http://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2bylsm-u5g48w-64cu49x6/
http://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2bylsm-u5g48x-64cu49x7/
http://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2bylsm-u5g48y-64cu49x8/
http://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2bylsm-u5g48z-64cu49x9/

